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Mrs Sadie                        


Head of school





Year 3 Summer Term Curriculum Letter


Hello and welcome back to the Summer Term 2024.  I hope you all had a peaceful Easter and managed to enjoy some of the sun!


We have a packed term of learning coming up with some great topics and learning activities.  Attached to this letter is a copy of our Year 3 curriculum information that gives further details about our work this term.


General class information:


Water bottles: please ensure your child has a bottle in school everyday filled with fresh water.  Water bottles can be refilled during the day.


PE:  Our lessons are on Wednesdays and Fridays. If your child has earrings, please supply tape to cover the earrings.  Hair needs to be tied up. Please can you check your child’s PE shoes as their feet often grow quickly and they are then uncomfortable in their PE shoes.


Homework: Homework is set on a Friday and collected in on a Wednesday. Spellings are set on a Friday and are collected in on a Friday. Children should be practicing their spellings daily in preparation for their spelling test every Friday.  


This homework will consist of:


a set formal piece, which is usually maths or literacy but could, on occasion, be RE, history/geography or science.  


spellings


reading: individual reading book and library book.


times tables – please practice these daily.





It is your child’s responsibility to hand-in their homework when asked, as we will not be looking through book bags to find it. 


Reading books:  In Key Stage 2, your child will bring home an individual reader, from a level that they are able to mostly read without help.  They will also be able to bring home a library book, although they will need to return their old library book before checking out another one.  Our school librarian works on Thursdays and year 3 visit the library in small groups after break time. Please note that we check the children’s reading diaries every Tuesday.  


Thank you for your continued support. 





Miss Bulpitt & Miss McGinn 


Class teachers








